
March 1,2023

Si Wetaskiwin Composite High School
4619—50 Avenue, Wetaskiwin, AB T9A 0R6

Phone (780) 352-2295
email : wc@wrpsll.ca

www.wetaskiwincomp.ca

Dear Parents/Guardians:

This afternoon, we received information regarding a possible exterior threat across the street from the
school. As a result we initiated our Hold and Secure Protocol at 12:45 pm today. At 1:15 pm, we received
the ALL CLEAR from the Wetaskiwin RCMP, as the situation had been resolved.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Sincerely,

Karen Elgert
Principal
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